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Circular

To Al1,

a. Approved Pharmacy Institutions
b. Examining Authority (Universities/Boards)
c. State Goveilrments

- 7 FEB 2025

Sub: Clarification regarding registration of institutions foTAEBAS Implementation in
all PCI Approved pharmacy institutions.

Ref:

^. Gazetted Notification Number So" 5041 (E) dt.23.11.2024
b. Council's circular No. 5527 dated 13.12.2023 (5/68)

c. Council's circular No. 5556 dated 24.01.2025

Sir/\dadam,

1. This has a reference to the above cited subject matter and Council's latest circular no.

l4-26412020-Faculty Module/5556 dated 24.01.2025 regarding purchase of AEBAS

devices only.

2. In this connection, it has been notified that many institutions have initiated the

registration/onboarding on attendance.gov.in. Therefore, regarding marking of
attendance of approved institutions it is hereby informed that no activity related to

attendance be carried out for onboarding/registration on any attendance portal until

further instructions.

Council will release notifications regarding the same with clear guidelines and the link

of portal for the central scheme of Pharmacy Council of India in near future.



" 3. Further, it is also notified that institutions must contact on the cited details below only

for any queries/issues:

a. E-mail: aebas.pci@,gmail.com

b. Telephone: 0lI-65218900 and 011-65218901

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours Faithfully

-+\-v 1L-- rn^ {^+.rN-(_
(ANIL MITTAL) a
Registrar-Cum-Secretary


